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********************************************************************************************************************************* 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at  

 or (602) 771-8127. http://dcsevf04/DCSE/PolicyQuestions

The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to  DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

********************************************************************************************************************************* 

The Spousal Waiver of Claim to Tax Intercept document has been removed from the DCSE 
web site. Staff can now find this document in Eloquence under form number FCSE0001-
F0658.   
 
The waiver clarifies that the parties give up their right to file an injured spouse claim and 
amend the return for the IRS monies intercepted.  It also authorizes DCSE to pursue both 
parties for repayment if there is an IRS tax reversal.  
 
Moving the waiver to Eloquence will provide DCSE with a complete record of the actions taken 
that led up to the waiver and reduce financial losses to the Division. 
 
The waiver is available for immediate use. 
 
Staff are urged to view this information directly on OPPM and not create a separate personal file. Enter  in http://dcsepc

your browser to view this Policy Update in Policy Updates 2012. 
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